VICTORIA POLICE

Our Ref.: 09/002973

Mr Glenn Thompson
14 Coutts Street
BULIMBA Qld 4171

Dear Mr Thompson,

Chief Commissioner's Office

Victoria Police Centre

637 Flinders Street
Melbourne 3005

Victoria Australia

Telephone [61 3] 9247 6890
Facsimile [61 3] 9247 6869

P.O. Box 415
Melbourne 3005
Victoria Australia

| write on behalf of the Chief Commissioner to acknowledge receipt of your
correspondence regarding the alleged complicity of Justice Osborn and others

in proceedings before the Supreme Court.

The Legal Services Commissioner is responsible for the receipt, investigation

and resolution of any complaints involving legal practices in Victoria.
Accordingly, your complaint should be referred to the Legal Services

Commissioner in the first instance. Should enquiries undertaken by that office
disclose the commission of an offence requiring the involvement of Victoria
Police, that body is able to request Victoria Police to conduct an investigation.

The postal address of the Legal Services Commissioner is 9/330 Collins

Street, Melbourne 3000.

Yours sincerely,

R (20~

Rod Wilson
Superintendent

Chief of Staff to the
CHIEF COMMISSIONER

225 ¢ 12009



